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 A health event entitled “Your Eyes worth It”

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Al Ain Campus) organized a health event
entitled “Your Eyes worth It” in cooperation with True Life Hospital, Pure Opticals and Korian
Center.

The event lasted for two days and included free services such as eye examination and
consultations with the distribution of free samples, in addition to providing discounts for
university employees and students. A number of students and members of the administrative
and academic staff participated in the event.

Prof. Ibtehal Abu Rezeq, Vice President of Development and Follow Up and Dean of Student
Affairs, commented on the event, saying: The event was successful and witnessed a turnout
from university students and from outside, stressing the keenness of the Deanship of Student
Affairs at Al Ain University to take care of everything related to students and achieve benefit and
entertainment for them at the same time.
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